
  
4/13/2022 

 

Ordinance 825 – Amended Salary Ordinance 

 

Clerk Treasurer Turner has requested that we adjust salaries in his department as 

he is looking for a new deputy clerk.  He has established interview dates with 

potential candidates and would like to be able to explain to them that the salary is 

being adjusted. 

 

The ordinance will need to be introduced in April and approved in May.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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